Experimental Aircraft Association



NEWSLETTER President.... Julius Braun Vice President...Lewis Mason Secretary.... Carolyn Smith Treasurer.... Denver Barr Editor.....Daniel A. Cerna JANUARY 1982 494–5907 674–7854 675–2754 623–5460 433–7408

JANUARY MEETING: 9 January 1982, 7:30 p.m. Chapter Building, Westside Airpark.

<u>DUES NOTICE</u>: Now is the time to pay your chapter dues for 1982. Dues are now \$12.00 per year and must be paid no later than the March meeting for your name to be included in the Chapter Roster for April 1982.

CHRISTMAS PARTY: The turnout was smaller than previous years but all had a very excellent dinner of Beef Tenderloin and Chicken Tetrazine prepared and served by our hosts at St. Mary's University. Dancing followed with music provided by Carolyn Smith's record machine. It was a very pleasant evening of good fellowship. Sorry so many of you missed it!

<u>VOLUNTEERS</u>: The chapter will be needing many in various categories. Nancy Mason asks that the ladies sign up for refreshments early. Julius will be asking for chairman to fill Committee posts and surely the building can use some maintenance. Please become involved; offer your help!

<u>AIRCRAFT SALES</u>: Julius has spotted two very good buys of flying machines in California. One is a Funk and the other a KRII. If you would like to know the details please see him at the meeting.

NEWSLETTER CONTRIBUTIONS: We will need all the help we can get regarding material for this letter. If you have anything to contribute or want to sell or buy anything, please let us know.

KEEP IT SAFE!







CGB, INC.

CHENA CARZA RABA

1717 TOWER LIFE BLDG.

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78205

Julius & Margaret Braun 13010 Country Pass St., San Antonio, Tx. 78216